Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Area Agency on Aging for Southwest Florida
Notice of Termination of Request for Proposal

The previously noticed Request for Proposal soliciting applications for PSA 8 Older Americans Act Legal Assistance did not result in an award. No Proposals were received by the due date of January 8, 2024. Therefore, as of January 16, 2024, the Request for Proposal is terminated. The Area Agency on Aging for Southwest Florida, Inc. will approach qualified providers to ensure that Legal Assistance under the Older Americans Act is provisioned in PSA 8. If you have any questions, please call Sarah Gualco at (239)652-6926.
